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This bill will destroy Portland further. Houseless people do not need even more 

rights. We should have a right to move people from neighborhoods and public 

property especially when there are safety concerns for residents in homes. Our city is 

already much much too friendly to houseless people enabling the problem to get 

worse and worse, and we are never going to make this city safer for everyone if we 

just allow homeless people to do whatever they want wherever they want. This bill is 

absolutely over the top in a terrible way. 


